
TOWNSHIP OF NEWPORT 
BOARD OF REVIEW TRAINING 

 
Notice is hereby given that Board of Review 
training will be conducted at the Newport Town 
Hall (located at N9236 Town Hall Road) on 
Tuesday, March 18th. 

The training is for the 2025 Board of Review.  

Contact the Town Clerk at 608-340-2129 for more 
information. 

Christene Graap 
Newport Town Clerk 
 
 
 


